
MEDIA RELEASE 

Broad Street Bridge Lane Closure 

A contractor working for the City of Phenix City will begin work on the eastern most northbound lane of 

the Broad Street Bridge between 12th Street and Dillingham Street. Work is expected to begin the 

morning of Wednesday, February 15th , 2023 and will last until the project is completed. Dates are 

subject to change due to weather. The road will be open to traffic; however, during this time delays 

should be expected, and travel times adjusted accordingly. Thank you for your cooperation. You may 

contact the Phenix City Engineering Department at 334-448-2760 with any questions. 


